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Parents, children and families are invited to attend this open forum to discuss topics 
related to services for exceptional children. The open forum is an opportunity for council 
members to hear a variety of feedback from the public that may assist their awareness of 
positive things happening and/or areas that may be of concern within the state.

PLEASE CONSIDER ATTENDING THIS EXCITING EVENT

Members of the public also may share their views, opinions, concerns and 
recommendations by emailing:

Leisa Hutchison, State Advisory Council for Exceptional Children Chair: leisa.hutchison@wku.edu 
Joseph McCowan, Kentucky Department of Education: joseph.mccowan@education.ky.gov
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